
ADDENDUM #2 
 

Hendersonville High and Gallatin High Additions 
 
 
The following is an Addendum to the Sumner County Board of Education, herein known as School 
System”, bid request for the Hendersonville High and Gallatin High Additions.  The information in this 
addendum supersedes or replaces the information in the original specifications. 
 
 
The School System has elected to change the bid opening for the Hendersonville High and Gallatin High 
Additions.  The bid(s) will be opened at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 11, 2014. 
 


